
FIT Meeting Data Gathering 
& Analysis

Strategy Review 
Meeting

Implementation
& Orientation

Advanced 
Financial Planning

Ongoing Strategy 
& Review Meetings

- What is important 
to you, your family & 
legacy
- The values that shape 
your decisions & 
priorities
- Identifying unique 
challenges & 
circumstances
-  Echo Dashboard demo
- Management fees
- Setting expectations 
for client and EWM
- EWM’s philosophy and 
process

- Gather data for 
analysis
- Build tailored 
financial plan - Echo 
Dashboard
- Analyze current 
financial picture and 
strategies
- Discover where and 
how EWM can add 
value to your financial 
plan and investment 
portfolio

- Presentation of your 
Echo Dashboard
- Discuss investment 
management proposal
- Review financial 
planning and 
investment 
management fees
- Set target risk and 
withdrawals

- Open new accounts 
based on the 
investment 
management 
proposal
- Transfer assets to 
EWM’s Management
- Client portal 
tutorials

- Coordinate with tax 
CPA, estate attorney
& insurance agents
- Detailed insurance 
analysis
- Tax planning and 
analysis
- Review your  estate 
plan
- Charitable intentions 
and planning

- Monitoring progress 
toward goals
- Adjust your plan & 
investment strategy (as 
needed)
- Conclusion of your 
priorities
- Meeting frequency
- Provide feedback
- Favorable 
introductions (family, 
friends, colleagues)

Client Facing Client Facing Client Facing 

14 Days 21-30 Days 60-90 Days 90-120 Days

CLIENT ONBOARDING ROADMAP


